


Please note that, in terms of the "Code of Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of 

trading by Insiders" as adopted by the Company under SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015, the Trading Window, for dealing in the Equity Shares of the Company by all 

designated persons and their immediate relatives/ Connected Persons/ Directors, have already been 

closed from 1st July, 2024 till expiry of 48 hours after the declaration of the Unaudited Financial 

Results of the Company for the Quarter ended 30th June, 2024. 

We will send the Unaudited Financial Results along with Limited Review Report by the Statutory 

Auditor, to the Stock Exchanges, upon the conclusion of the Board Meeting. 

Kindly take the same in your records. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully 

For Suraj Products Limited 

A.N.Khatua 

Company Secretary 
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